
 

Budget Meeting 
July 9th, 2024 
 
Attendance: 
Ed Skrobak 
Fred Platts 
Doug Benton 
Mike Provost 
Don Paiva, Chair 
Danielle Reed 
Cindy William, excused 
George Tuthill, Selectmen Representative 
 
Public Attendance: 
Larry Sharp 
Nancy Sharp 
Tony Neumeister 
Will Hanna 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00PM 
 
Mike made a motion to accept last month’s minutes. Second by Ed all in favor. 
 
Review of request forms that other towns use for agencies requesting donations from there towns. 
Don feels if we use request forms then they need to be approved by the selectmen. There were 
concern over the one that was passed out that it was asking for more information than we need. 
Doug would like to see information of agencies non-profit status and would like a deadline for 
when all requests for money to be submitted by. 
 
Don has contacted some of the agencies requesting money to have them come in to talk with the 
committee. Currently, we will l have Aubrey Engle from Pemi Baker come on August 13th to talk to 
us and answer questions. On September 10th Beth Vachon from LRMH. Don has reached out to the 
TTCC  with no call back. TTCC receives the most amount of money every year out of all the agencies 
that request money. It was agreed by the entire committee we would like to have an in-person 
meeting with TTCC.  Some residents in the town have expressed that they would like to see some of 
the money that gets allocated to TTCC remain in the town to set up things for kids in town. 
 
Danielle made Don aware that September 10th is voting day for the state primary. Don wants to 
keep meeting as scheduled. 
 
Mike informed us that Granite state United Way donated cots and blankets to the town. 
 
Motion to adjourn by Danielle second by Mike all in favor. Meeting adjourned 7:00PM 


